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	14/05/2018



Vision: Our Industries Free of Safety and Health Incidents
Mine Record Entry
This repolt forms part of the Mine Record under s68 of the Coal Mining Safety and[image: ]
Health Act 1999. It must be placed in the Mine Record and displayed on Safety Notice Boards.
Note that inspection or audit activities conducted by the Mines Inspectorate are based upon sample techniques. It remains the primary responsibility of Mine Personnel to identify hazards, and risks associated with Operations and ensure those risks are at an acceptable level.[image: ]
Today, 14 May 2018 a meeting was held at the Mines Inspectorate Office in Nelson
Street Mackay. Attending the meeting was Mr Les Marlborough and Mr Richard
[image: ]Gouldstone, Inspectors of Mines and Mr Marek Romanski, Underground Mine Manager, Mr Chris Rogers, Ventilation Officer and Mr Sudip Sharma Sapkota, Graduate Mining Engineer.
[image: ]The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the proposed sealing of LW9 North at North Goonyella. Mr Romanski introduced Mr Rogers and Mr Sapkota. Mr Rogers [image: ][image: ]went on the present the planned method for sealing LW9 North at North Goonyella. The draft sealing management plan was discussed. The plan was based on a risk [image: ]assessment that had been conducted at the mine. Current scheduling has the 9 North LW commencing LW relocation to LWIO North on 2 July 2018.
The method of sealing is to utilise Nitrogen inertisation using a Floxal Nitrogen [image: ]generator unit and will follow a staged process as the Longwall shields are salvaged.
The method of sealing appeared to be straightforward with minimum complications. The draft sealing management plan was discussed with no significant issues [image: ]identified at this time.
Mr Romanski stated that the intent was to formally submit the sealing management plan during the week commencing 21 May 2018 to allow the Inspectors adequate time [image: ]to review the sealing management plan prior to sealing operations commencing.[image: ]
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Inspectors Gouldstone and Marlborough thanked Mr Romanski, Rogers and Sapkota for taking the time to come in and present the planned sealing operations for discussion.
[image: ]
Les Marlborough	Richard Gouldstone
Inspector of Mines	Inspector of Mines
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